

Mr Jacobo Elosua ask+request-47-43a7d74b@asktheeu.org

14 February 2012

LS/PvdH/12/5

Public access to ECB documents

Dear Mr Elosua,

On 20 January 2012, the European Central Bank (ECB) received your request for access to "Any and all communications from the ECB addressed to the Spanish Finance Minister (or his direct office) in the 40 days running up to 12 May 2010".

Having made all due enquiries, we would like to inform you that, to the best of our knowledge and belief, during the 40 days running up to 12 May 2010, the ECB did not send any communications to the Spanish Finance Minister or his direct office.

With kind regards,

Pierre van der Haegen

Director General Secretariat & Language Services

Roman Schremser

Head of Secretariat Division